
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance                
The highest attendance this week was Year 4.  They 
achieved 100% attendance, which is 
outstanding!  Well done Year 4! 
 
Bramley Olympics 
Well done to our pupils across school who took part 
In the Bramley Olympics this week at the John Charles 
Centre for Sport.  Despite the rainy weather, the  
children were all pleased that the event was able to go 
ahead and they all had a great time. 
 
Meeting for New Reception Parents 
It was wonderful to meet our new parents whose children are joining our Reception class in September 
on Monday evening.  We are looking forward to seeing all of the children at our transition mornings on 
Tuesday 16th July and Thursday 18th July between 9:30am and 11:30am. 
 
Packed Lunch Box Policy 
I would like to thank the parents who attended the meeting to discuss a Packed Lunch Box policy on 
Monday afternoon.  We received some good feedback about healthy packed lunch boxes, including 
giving parent sa suggested list of foods which could be included. 
We will be working on our Packed Lunch Box Policy and sending this out to parents and implementing 
it shortly. 
 
Summer Fair 
A reminder that next Friday 5th July, we will be hosting our School Summer Fair between 3:30pm and 
5:00pm.  We are very much looking forward to seeing everyone there after school.  We are still 
welcoming volunteer parents to help out on the stalls.  Please let Mrs Sykes, Mrs Easter or myself know 
if you are able to help out in any way. 
 
Visit from Fr. Neil 
On Monday, Fr. Neil Byrne came to visit all the staff and children at Christ the King.  Fr. Neil will become 
the new parish priest for Christ the King and for Holy Family in September.  I know that he is looking 
forward to his visits to school from September. 
 
Reception Class Assembly 
Next week, on Thursday 4th July, the children in Year R will be sharing their first Class Assembly with the 
school and parents before they move up into Year 1.  All parents are welcome to join us for this special 
event. 
 
 
 
 

Year Group Percentage 
Attendance 

Year R 97.8% 

Year 1 89.5% 

Year 2 96% 

Year 3 98.1% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 96.7% 

Year 6 89.6% 
95.5% 

Weekly Newsletter for week beginning 24th June 2019 
Statement to live by for next week: I notice that we are the same and we are different. 

 
 

 
 
 



  

 
Year 5 and Year 6 production 
The children in Year 5 and Year 6 will be performing their end of year production on the 10th July at 
5:30pm and 11th July at 1:30pm.  All pupils in Years 5 and 6 are expected to be at both performances as 
everyone plays an important part in this production.  Letters have now gone out for parents to order 
tickets to see this musical extravaganza! 
 
Miss Clark  
(Headteacher) 
 

 Upcoming Dates 
04.07.19 – Reception Class Assembly 
05.07.19 – 3:30pm – 5:00pm Summer Fair 
10.07.19 – 5:30pm Year 5 and Year 6 Production 
11.07.19 – 1:30pm – Year 5 and Year 6 Production 
15.07.19 – Other Faiths Week – Judaism 
16.07.19 – 9:30am – 11:30am New Year R children transition morning  
18.07.19 – 9:30am – 11:30am New Year R children and whole school transition morning 
22.03.19 – 2:00pm Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
23.07.19  - 9:00am Year 6 Leavers Mass   
23.07.19 – School closes to pupils for the Summer break  
24.07.19 – Training Day 
 


